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Katie Ball Appointed As Lawyer Representative for the 
District of Idaho 

BOISE, Idaho – The District of Idaho is pleased to announce that Katie Ball has been 
selected to serve as a Lawyer Representative for the United States District and 
Bankruptcy Courts for the District of Idaho. Her term is effective January 1, 2021 and 
will conclude on December 31, 2023, with a possibility of serving as emeritus for two 
years following her term.  

Ms. Ball is filling one of three Lawyer Representative positions.  These positions 
represent and communicate the interests of the federal bar to the Judges of the District 
of Idaho.  In addition, the Lawyer Representatives serve on court committees and assist 
with the coordination of the Court’s public outreach programs, such as the annual 
teacher’s institute.     

Ms. Ball is the Associate Dean of Students and Clinical Professor at the University of 
Idaho College of Law.   Ms. Ball received her J.D. from the University of Idaho in 2002; 
Dean’s list every semester. She was an extern law clerk for the Honorable B. Lynn 
Winmill in the Spring of 2002. Following graduation, Ms. Ball served as a law clerk for 
the Honorable Stephen S. Trott, Ninth Circuit Court of Appeals. Thereafter she was a 
pro se/capital case staff attorney for the United States District Court for the District of 
Idaho until 2004. Ms. Ball then served as a career staff attorney for the Honorable 
Ronald E. Bush for ten years.  She has worked at the University of Idaho College of 
Law since 2008. 
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